
Between February and September 2018, Waterworld’s main pool hall 
will undergo an extensive refurbishment.

The 25m and 50m pools will be unavailable, and to compensate 
we need to move a number of programmes and classes into the 
Hydrotherapy pool.

We recently publicised a proposed schedule for the Hydrotherapy pool 
during the refurbishment, and asked for customers’ feedback.

We have incorporated some changes to the schedule, which has been 
finalised and is available to view.

We do appreciate the schedule will inconvenience some customers and 
we apologise for that.

However, we have produced a schedule we believe meets the needs 
of the vast majority of customers and ensures we can deliver as many 
programmes as possible.

Please talk to one of the Waterworld management team if you have 
any questions.

Hydrotherapy Pool
Waterworld Refurbishment Schedule

Waterworld
Waterworld
Garnett Ave, Te Rapa, Hamilton

07 958 5860
hamiltonpools.co.nz


